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Dear Hill Top Parents,

It’s now official !! Hill Top Prep has established a unique relationship with Republic Bank
that could help parents with the financial costs associated with their Hill Top child,
including tuition expenses.

This professional friendship with Republic Bank means that they will provide Mr. Dan Charyna
who will serve as their single point of contact and will be dedicated to the parents of Hill Top.
Available to all of our interested parents, Dan is looking forward to helping find ways to make
the expenses associated with special education more manageable and is willing to provide our
families with assistance on a 24/7 basis.

Dan has been to Hill Top several times as we worked to make this relationship a reality. He has
met many of our students and he clearly understands the needs of our families. Our hope is that
he can help find an economically affordable solution for each interested family that will allow
them to spread out the financial demands over a longer period of time than we are abletodoina
payment program as a small private school.

This relationship has been conceived as a consortium with two other schools in our area:
Woodlynde School and Stratford Friends School. We are quite excited because, to our
knowledge, this multi-school consortium created for the purpose of establishing a relationship
with a commercial lender is the first of its kind in the Mid-Atlantic States region.

Additional information is available on this program and found by clicking on the link located on
the front page of our website. I hope that you will consider giving Dan a call to talk with him
about possibilities that might help you.

Ppifcerely,
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TW Needham
Headmaster
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